
 

 

 

 

 

 

Create a picture that makes you 

think of Summer. Use any materials 

you like. 

Draw and write about your 

favourite memory from Primary 2.  

If you can share this on our Teams 

page. I am sure everyone will enjoy 

looking at our memories. 

List your top 5 favourite books on 

our Teams page. Your classmates 

might want to read these over 

Summer. 

Talk to an adult about what you 

found easy this year and what you 

found challenging.  

You could ask an adult to help you 

fill in the mountain sheet. 

Write 3 interesting facts about 

yourself. Share these on our Teams 

page so that your new teacher can 

learn a wee bit about you before 

August. 

Create a poster with a message to 

your class. This could be to wish 

them a happy holiday, to thank them 

for being a great class or wishing 

them well in Primary 3. You choose! 

You might like to share this on our 

Teams page. 

Hi Primary 2a, this is our last learning grid of the year and I have tried to include some fun activities which will help you to get 

ready for summer and think about the fun times you have had in Primary 2 and what you have learned. You have been a wonderful 

class to teach and I will miss you all very much. You have all worked so hard this session and have made fantastic progress, which 

you should be extremely proud of. Our last term together has been a little different from what we all expected and I am really 

pleased at how well you have adapted and coped with the change. Have a lovely summer holiday and I can’t wait to see you all in 

August when you will be ‘big’ Primary 3’s. Love Miss Richmond. xx 


